
Comprehensive Plan Testimony: Concerns raised over the timing of March 10 PSC work session agenda 
 
Dear Marty: 
 
I read Rod's comments on the timing of the session next week and followed up with a call with him to make sure I 
understood where we stand. 
 
It appears that our carefully prepared testimony was disregarded in the staff's effort to prepare comments on 
testimony before the testimony was due. 
 
If I misunderstand the schedule, please do correct me: 
February 24, 2014 4:45 P,M,    Eastmoreland submits its testimony 
February 25, 2014                      Staff comments issued 
March 10, 2014:                         PSA Work Session 
March 13, 2014:                         Testimony Deadline 
The Eastmoreland board takes this issue very seriously.  And, of course, we will be raising it with the other 
neighborhoods within 
Southeast Uplift as well 
 
Robert McCullough 
 
President 
 
Eastmoreland Neighborhood Association 
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